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GPU Nuclear CorporationNuclear :::,ome:reos
Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057-0191
717 944-7621
TELEX 84-2386
Writer's Direct Dial Number:

March 5, 1985
5211-85-2048

uf fice of Nuc.ledr Reactor Regulation
Attn: John F. Stolz, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 4
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Stolz:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station Unit I, (TMI-1)
Operating License No. DPR-50

Docket No. 50-289
Minor Changes to Technical Specification Change Request

(TSCR) 105, Rev. 1 - Snubbers

As a result of discussions with the NRC staff subsequent to our submittal of
Technical Specification Change Request (TSCR) 105, Rev. 1 of February 17, 1984
dealing with shock suppressors (snubbers), certain editori.il changes or-

clarifications were indicated to be needed in Section 4.17. These changes are
reflected in the revised pages which are attached.

Since these changes are either editorial clarifications or nincr
administrative changes, the safety evaluation provided with TSCR 105, Rev. 1
is not affected. Please insert the revised pages (4-60, 4-61, 4-64, and 4-66)
into your copy of TSCR 105, Rev. 1.

Sincerely,
i

. D. Huk ill,

Director, THI-1
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